5-15-23
Good Morning,

If you can believe it, we are down to our last three weeks of school and the last full
week for the Senior Class! Another year has flown by as we look ahead to the summer
months. | would like to thank the Seniors for their commitment to Belmont Schools and
our community. They all demonstrated their talents to our staff, the rest of the student
body, parents, and the community. They have a lot to be proud of and celebrate as they
approach their Graduation which is at 7 pm on May 26th in the HS Gym. | look forward
to seeing what they can accomplish as they move on to their adult lives. | know they will
carry their character and work ethic with them and find their own way of making the
world a better place. | would like to thank the parents/guardians of the seniors for your
support and collaboration in getting the seniors to this point in their lives. | know | will
miss seeing them each day.

We have another busy week at school. As of now, we will not have to run any double
bus routes. If something changes, we will let you know. Here is this week's
schedule: May 15th Weekly Schedule

We have our last day of school scheduled for June 2nd with a 12:30 dismissal. We will
be holding an End of the Year Picnic for the 4K-6th grade families. Elementary school
students should have brought a flyer home with a signup for food for the picnic. Please
return this by Friday, May 19th so we can be prepared with food. We will have two
serving lines outside this year to expedite the process. The picnic will begin at 11:00 AM
and when finished, families are welcome to leave with their children. The buses will
leave at 12:30 on June 2nd for those who need school transportation.

Brady Olson is running a basketball camp at Belmont Schools on July 24th-27th. Brady
is a basketball player at UWP and the form to sign up for the camp is here: Brady Olson
Basketball Camp Flyer

Scholarship Night is on Wednesday night at 7:00 PM and the NHS Banquet is at 6:00
PM. This is a special night for our students who have worked hard to earn good grades
and push to excel in the classroom. | also would like to remind everyone how lucky we
are to have such great support with scholarship funds to help our students after
graduation.

Have a great week!

Sincerely,

Beau Buchs

Superintendent
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